
 
 St Bernadette’s Primary School 

Dundas Valley 
 

 
9 August 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have entered 8 netball teams into the NSW Catholic Netball Association Primary Schools              
Championships to be held on ​Tuesday 4th September ​at Jamison Park, Penrith. 
 
Your child is in the following team: 
 
Year 6 Boys: 
 
Lachlan B, Marcello B, Bartosz L, James M, Christian P, Xavier R, Henry S, Joshua T, Travis V 
 
Coach​ – Charlotte Gillies 
 
 
 

Training will be held at school on  
 

Fridays after school 3:20 – 4:20pm  
 

Beginning Term 3, Week 4, Friday 17th  August​  ​and continuing each week. 
 
 
Thanks so much for your support and a special thank you to the coaches who have volunteered their time                   
for training.  We couldn’t do it without their generosity. 
 
 
 
Anthony Kensell 
 
 
 
Sport Coordinator 
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